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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Today, your child is bringing home their login details for Mathletics. This is a secure site which 
enables the children to practise their maths skills at home; it is closely linked to the National 
Curriculum and is a fun way to consolidate and extend their learning beyond the classroom. Over the 
past few weeks, the children have been familiarising themselves with the site in school and are now 
able to access it from home.  
 
Teachers have set up one or two learning activities for the children to complete as ‘home-learning’ 
and, once completed, they will be able to play Live Mathletics against their classmates and children 
from around the world, on-line! Every activity completed on Mathletics, enables pupils to collect 
points and earn certificates which will be printed off for them at school (but can be printed at home if 
you wish to do so).  
 
To login to Mathletics, search for www.mathletics.co.uk or click on the Mathletics logo on the home 
page of our school website, www.friezlandschool.co.uk. You can also download the app for free on a 
tablet.  
 
We hope the children enjoy showing you how the site works and that you can enjoy helping them if 
they need help. The younger children in school might need your support reading some of the words 
in the questions or instructions but will be able to complete the maths. For the children in Reception 
(Class 1) we have enabled the logins and, even though they have yet to cover much of the maths 
content in school, you might want to start exploring the site together.  
 
I am hosting two short introductory sessions for Parents and Carers, where I can show you around 
the site, explain how it works and hopefully answer any questions you might have. These will take 
place on Friday 10th November at 9.00am in the Hall and again at 3.30pm in Class 4. Feel free to 
come along!  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss R Hill 
(Assistant Headteacher)  
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